
invites

all Parents and Studentsall Parents and Students  
who are currently in grade 9

to an important in-person meeting 
to learn more about the transition to High School 

at St. Dominic Catholic High School 

Wednesday, April 20th at 6:30pm

Come to learn more about our school, bring your questions, take a tour, meet some of our 
staff, and much more!

Find out if Catholic Education is right for you!  

in the student Gathering Area at St. Dominic

Have any questions about this meeting? Are you unable to make it? Call our office at 403-845-5313, or visit our website at 
stdominicschool.ca


